
 

 

SAPC e-Note: Pharmacy Month 2024 Material Available 
  
Dear Pharmacy Professional,  
 
September is Pharmacy Month and this year’s theme is “Let’s Talk About Vaccines”.  
 
The official posters and pamphlets are in all official South African written languages including 
Khoisan languages (Khwedam and !Xhun) are now available for download from our website: 
https://www.sapc.za.org/PharmacyMonth. This page also contains the recordings and 
presentations from our Pharmacy Month 2024 webinar.  
 
Stakeholders are reminded that hard copies of the material will not be provided, however, the 
material available on the website is of print quality and may be printed.  
 
Pharmacists are encouraged to disseminate the material and educate the public on the role of 
pharmacists in primary healthcare services. The pharmacy profession is urged to use Pharmacy 
Month to promote the role of the pharmacist in the community, and visibly demonstrate what the 
profession can do in the healthcare sector. 
 
Additionally, Pharmacists are encouraged to also send short write-ups and photos of Pharmacy 
Month activities to commmedia@sapc.za.org.   
 
Yours sincerely,   
    
 
Vincent Tlala 
Registrar/CEO   
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